
Showcasing the value of UW Communication donors in the lives of our students, 
faculty, and community partners...

"I think that if Christy [C. Bulkeley] were still with 
us, she would want to impart the following 

lessons to the women communicators of today: 
(1) Be sure employers know your ambitions and 

(2) Don’t believe that you are less able than men."

- Jo-Ann Huff Albers || Director 
School of Journalism and Broadcasting, 

Western Kentucky University  -



Learn how the legacy of this trailblazer will influence 
the next generation of communicators... 

To be awarded for the first time in Spring 2019, The Christy C. Bulkeley Endowed 
Memorial Scholarship is yet another chapter in the shared history of the UW 
Department of Communication and  The Association for Women in 
Communications (AWC). 

Made possible by a gift from The Matrix Foundation, the scholarship honors Bulkeley, 
a "smart, energetic, and forward-looking" journalist; one of the few female newspaper 
publishers in the United States in the 1970s. A former AWC president, Bulkeley 
received the organization’s National Headliner Award in 1978, in recognition of her 
pioneering career. 
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